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Good Day to all of you in our United Communities. I trust this Siren finds you and your loved 
ones healthy. 
 

The Halloween Dance was a very successful event. I would like to thank Trish and Matt 
Dagley for all their hard work prior to the event and our fire fighters who volunteered to help out 
during the dance. The hall decorations were Spooktacular. 
 

http://ucfd.ca/


The bottle drive on the 16th of October netted the Fire Hall approximately $1300.00. 
Thank you all for your donations. Thank you to everyone who has dropped off their bottles and 
cans. We hope you will continue! 

 
Burning restrictions were lifted on the 15th of October.  http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. 

Please have proper extinguishing materials on hand while burning. Thank you all for following 
the guidelines and keeping our communities safe.  

 
Our Fire Department is looking for more volunteer firefighters. If you would like to find 

out more, you can drop into our meetings, practices and maintenance nights on the first 4 
Mondays of each month for a firsthand understanding of what we do. There is an overview of 
recruiting material on our website at UCFD.CA. Masking is mandatory. 

 
As you know, the United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. 

Our last quarterly cheque was approximately $1400.00. Your participation is very much 
appreciated as a portion of your ticket sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck 
to you all. For more information, please check the following websites. 
www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 
Eight of the UCFD fire fighters successfully complete the MFR (medical first responder) 

course giving us a total of 10 MFR’s. We are now in the process of registering and doing N95 
mask fitting. Upon completion, we will again be able to respond to medical calls in our 
community. We will keep you updated on our progress. 

 
You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA. 
 
 

Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
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